
PUBLIC NOTICE 

INVITATION TO QUOTE  
Notice is hereby given that the Petersburg Indian Association will receive sealed quotes for the 

PIA BUILDING – RENOVATION  PROJECT -2023. The project generally consists of the remodel 
of two existing rooms on the second floor of the EP building at 15 North 12th Street in Petersburg, 
Alaska. The work is outlined in the PIA BUILDING-RENOVATION PROJECT -2023 - drawings. 
The contract quote will be for a BASIC QUOTE. 

 
All work must be completed on the PIA BUILDING-RENOVATION PROJECT -2023 by 

December 31, 2023. 
 
Sealed quotes (pages BP1 & BP2) will be received by the Petersburg Indian Association by hand 

delivery to Petersburg Indian Association. Located upstairs in the Elizabeth Peratrovich Building, 15 
North 12th Street, Petersburg, Alaska, (Telephone 907-772-3636) until 11:00 a.m. prevailing time on 
March 30, 2023. 

 
The Contract Documents may be obtained from the Petersburg Indian Association Office, located 

at 15 North 12th Street, Petersburg, Alaska (Telephone 907-772-3636), Petersburg, Alaska 99833. 
 
Prospective quoters are encouraged to visit the 

site before quoting. 
 
The Petersburg Indian Association reserves the 

right to reject any or all quotes, to waive any 
informality in any quotes, and to award contracts 
as it may best serve the interest of the Petersburg 
Indian Association. 
Published: March 3, 9, 16, 23 and 30, 2023

PUBLIC NOTICE 
PROPERTY TAX ASSESSMENTS & BOE  

2023 Property Assessments have been mailed.  If you have not 
received your assessment, or if you have received one in error, 
please contact the Borough Finance Office as soon as possible. 

 
Please pay close attention to your assessment and the 

information on the back.  Appeal deadline is March 31, 2023 by 
4:30pm. Assessment and Appeal information can be found on the 
borough website or can be emailed or mailed to you at your 
request. If your appeal 
cannot be resolved with the 
assessor, the Board of 
Equalization will meet April 
17, 2023 during the regular 
6pm Assembly Meeting. The 
burden of proof lies with the petitioner, and not with the Assessor. 

 
For assistance, please call 907-772-5409 or email 

smccullough@petersburgak.gov 
www.petersburgak.gov/finance/page/property-tax 
 Published: March 2 and 16, 2023

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that 

the Board of Directors of the Southeast 

Alaska Power Agency (SEAPA) will 

hold a regular board meeting on March 

8, 2023 from 1PM-5PM and on March 

10, 2023 from 9AM-12Noon AKST at 

the Nolan Center in Wrangell, Alaska.  

During the meeting the board may enter into an Executive Session to 

discuss a strategic resiliency plan as it relates to hydrosite analysis, and 

discussions regarding the Agency's CEO. For additional information, please 

call 907.228.2281.     

Published: March 2, 2023


